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The Local Choice Program (TLC) – 2023-24 ** RENEWAL UPDATE** 

 

For planning purposes, we wanted to provide an update to the delivery of the 2023-24 
renewals. 

 

Your Anthem Account Manager will deliver your renewal to you by March 1, 2023.  

 

If you have not received your renewal by March 1, 2023, please contact your Anthem 
Account Manager.  

 

If you need assistance in contacting your Anthem Account Manager, please send an 
email to TLC@dhrm.virginia.gov and put “2023-24 Renewal” in the subject line.  

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.   
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